

September 15, 2010

Joseph Russell, Executive Director AED Program Coordinator C-P-A-T Network P.O. Box 27066 Philadelphia, PA 19118

Dear Joe:

On behalf of The Phillies, I wanted to take a moment and thank you and your fabulous staff for our two informative and education CPR-AED training sessions.

We care a lot about our employees and our fans and it was obvious to me and my fellow employees, that you do too. The level of professionalism and commitment to educating us all goes without saying. You made learning fun and more importantly, gave us all the techniques and proper training for us to use in the case of an emergency situation whether it be here at our ballpark or perhaps in our own personal lives. Your theme of "Staying Alive" will be a forever reminder in our hearts and minds.

Thanks to you, we have over 40 employees trained and certified here at the Phillies and are looking to add more to that list in the near future. I also appreciate your assistance in helping me obtain the necessary and proper AED equipment that we now have located throughout our offices and ballpark.

Again, thank you and your staff so very much for joining our Phillies' family and assisting me with this program. I look forward to a continued relationship with you and C-P-A-T.

All the best and Go Phillies!

Sincerely,

JoAnn Marano

To Ann

Director - Human Resources & Benefits
The Phillies - Citizens Bank Park
One Citizens Bank Way

Philadelphia, PA 19148

See Pics Below

